

Help Shape Theoria's Future - Share Your Voice

Dear Students and Colleagues,

Theoria Technical College is preparing for an important milestone in our journey toward ACCJC Candidacy. This fall, we will host a Focused Site Visit by the peer review team on October 29, 2025, and your insights are a vital part of this process.

The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges (ACCJC) invites third-party comments from students, faculty, staff, and community members about Theoria's ability to meet Accreditation Standards. Your feedback will help ensure we continue to strengthen our programs, support our students, and fulfill our mission.

How to Share Your Comment:

- Visit the ACCIC's Third-Party Comment Form here: 3rd Party Comments
- Submit your comment no later than September 24, 2025.

Your participation is more than a requirement, it's a chance to shape the college's future and showcase the dedication, collaboration, and excellence we embody at Theoria. Every voice matters, and together we can demonstrate our commitment to educational quality and continuous improvement.

Thank you for being part of this important step forward.

Warm regards, Phillip White President & Co-Founder Theoria Technical College